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BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 13" at 8PM at the DO.

PLEDGE OF Allegiance
Following the Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song is performed by Andrew DeGennaro, Kyle DiNozzi, Connor Flynn

and Brady Strough from Ms. Scanlon’s room.
SELECT CHORUS HAS BEGUN
Please return your permission slip asap. Don't forget your change of transportation note each Friday. Pick up is at 3:45
at the back circle.
PARKING

Parents/visitors should not park in the spots labeled “Itinerant Teacher Parking”. These spots are for our travelling teachers who
have responsibilities to our children during the school day.

VISITOR PARKING
Please use the visitor parking spaces on the side of the building. Remember, if you park in the front traffic circle, you will NOT be
able to move your car after 2:45p.m. You will have to wait until the buses are out of the circle. This is for the safety of your
children who are being dismissed at this time. Thank you for your cooperation.

EARLY PICK-UPS
If you need to pick up your child before regular dismissal you must be here before 2:45PM. All pick-ups after that time will occur at
the back circle, due to the arrival of the buses and traffic flow.

FROM THE NURSE
Students who are medically excused from physical activity are not permitted to participate in physical education and recess until a
doctor’s clearance is submitted. All second and fourth graders should have submitted updated physicals and dental clearance to
the Health Office. Our school physician will be coming to clear students whose paperwork is missing.

FROM THE LHS/PTG

Please visit the LHS*PTG Website at Ihsptg.wordpress.com

% % ¥ Lloyd Harbor Unites % % %
Well Done!! Thank you to all the families who purchased Lloyd Harbor Unites Raffle Tickets! Thank you for attending the LHS Unites
Thank You Cocktail Party! It was a fun night filled with celebrations, conversations, laughter, and magic! Congratulations to the prize
winners! Lance and Pam Vegna won the $5,000 Grand Prize! Doug & Wendi DeSchutter, Arthur & Julie Torrey, Harry & Debbie

Tsotsos, and Noah & Ellen Pusey all won the “First in Line” Prizes! They get to go right to the front of the pick-up line after school for
a whole month each instead of waiting in linel!
LHS*PTG 2nd Annual Halloween Costume Drive




We have collected over 100 costumes!! Thank you very much to the Student Councii for helping coliect the costumes! Thank you very
much to all of the LHS children and families for your generous donations! Needy families of Huntington Station will have a Halloween
shopping experience on Saturday, October 28th for costumes thanks to everyone involved!!! Save your costumes for next year. The
LHS*PTG looks forward to next year, when we will continue on to the 3rd Annual Costume Drive.

LHS*PTG Website
Please visit our website, www.lhsptg.wordpress.com Post a comment, thank parents and teachers, and “like” an event. Tell us about

your experiences with the LHS*PTG services, events and enrichment programs. What positive experiences have you had? Make sure
to sign up at the bottom of the Home Page, “Follow this Blog” to receive e-mail updates when a new post appears on the website.
Find links at the bottom of the Home Page to follow us on Twitter @lhsptg and Facebook (Lhsptg).

LHS*PTG Event Announcements & Reminders
All LHS*PTG members receive Weekly Reminders every Monday and a great deal of event announcements and reminders during the
week (and sometimes on weekends!). Make sure your information is updated. Please e-mail Randi Solis at lhsptg@gmail.com to
confirm. If you “manage your subscription” yourself, please add your e-mail address to the LHS 2012-2013 list and your children’s

grades as well. Thank you.
LHS PEACE GARDEN NEWS:
The FARM TO TABLE MOVEMENT came to LLoyd Harbor School this week and what a great turn out we had at our harvest table
yesterday!! Students in grades 3-6 helped themselves to salad made from our own mesclun greens, tomatoes and cucumbers
harvested by the 6th grade gardening club. The children loved the balsamic vinaigrette made with blue basil from the garden as well.
In addition there was crudite for sampling with beautiful fresh beans, peppers, peas, cucumbers, and tomatoes. We heard
comments like "this is the best lunch ever!", "can you do this again soon please”, “is this really from the peace garden? THAT IS SO
COOL!". Thank you to Mrs. Donahue, Franny Donahue, and Johnny Donahue, Coriander Smith, Tami Schneider and Michelle Gatto for
helping out with this huge effort. Thank you's go out to our kitchen staff as well, headed by Geri Tiger for their assistance in making
this event happen, as well as our incredible custodial staff for supporting this effort. Look for pictures of these activities on the board
in the front hall of LHS, and additional gardening events in the future!
GoodSearch/GoodSho odDinin
GoodSearch has updated their page! Thank you to our 108 supporters!!! Relatives and friends can use
GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining and help support Lloyd Harbor School as well. Set up GoodSearch on all of your computers and
devices. Use GoodSearch for all of your searches and shopping and the LHS*PTG receives a donation at no extra charge to you. Find
the link on the LHS*PTG Website(www.lhsptg.wordpress.com). Go to the “Easy Ways To Give” page.
Food Pantry
The Tri Community Youth Agency food pantry serves children from the Huntington, South Huntington, and Cold Spring Harbor school
districts. It is in need of healthy after school snacks and drinks. You can help by donating such items as microwave popcorn, granola
bars, soup, peanut butter and jelly, or pretzels. Please send items in with your child and place them in our bins which are located
outside of the cafeteria. Thank you!
The LHS*PTG Parents Play Encourage & Engage Recess Program
We have had 4 wonderful Fridays of Parents Play! Thank you soo much to all the parents that come to play with the children! Thank
you to all of the Lunch Aids and Gina Fiscella for organizing, setting up, and supervising our children. Friday, October 26th is the next
Parents Play Recess Program. Please join us after the next LHS*PTG Meeting on Thursday, November 8th to find out how you can play

with your children during recess!
LHS*PTG Meeting
The next LHS*PTG Meeting will take place on Thursday, 11/8 at 9:15 am - 10:15 am. We look forward to seeing everyone therel
EOCUS Event
Please join us Tuesday, October 23rd, 10:15 am, at the Cold Spring Harbor Library, for a discussion with Denise Schipani, author of
new book, Mean Moms Rule-Why doing the hard stuff now creates good kids later. Refreshments will be served and copies of Ms,
Schipani’s book will be for sale ($15).

Sixth Grade Activities
The Sixth Grade Barn Dance is coming up! Put on your costumes and get ready to do some dancing! The party will be in the George
Weir Barn at Caumsett State Park on Sunday, October 28th from 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm. Look for the flyer in your child's backpack. The
cost is $22 and includes two hours of a DJ, dancing and refreshments. Please call or email Sheila Alyskewycz at 631 367-3169
shealysk@msn.com or Susie Futter at 631 692-6433 susanfutter@gmail.com if you have any questions.
The LHS*PTG Fall Festival
Save the date for Wednesday, October 31st. A flyer will come home regarding specific times and procedures for the day.
The Littie Apple Fun Run
The Little Apple Fun Run is less than one month away! Please consider being a corporate sponsor this year. Your name and logo will
appear on the race t-shirt. Please contact Terri Coyle for more information at pnpterri@gmail.com If you have sponsored in the past
and you do not want to change your artwork, we have it on file and all you need to do is send in a check to the main office to Terri's
attention. The Little Apple Fun Run takes place on Sunday, November 4th. You can register online at the LHS*PTG Website:
Ihsptg.wordpress.com or Active.com Registration flyers were sent home via backpacks. We are in need of food donations. Please
contact Terri Coyle at pnpterri@gmail.com if you are in the food industry or know of any local merchants who would be willing to
donate food or beverages for the morning of the race. We have been known to have “the best breakfast in town” as stated by several
GLIRC runners. We are specifically looking for water, juices, hot chocolate, apple cider, coffee, tea, bananas, apples, mini bagels,
cream cheese, popums, mini-muffins, cookies, granola bars, paper products, etc. Thanks in advance for your generous donations.
Lost and Found
Please remind your children to look into the New Lost & Found Closet. All items will be donated to the Family Service League on
Friday, November Sth.

YrPhoto Dayrr
Re-take day is Tuesday, November 13th. The 6th grade group photo will be taken that day along with all club and music pictures.




& October 27™

(‘y 4pm-8pm

Calling all ghosts and goblins, spiders and bones,
the Hatchery's open for an evening roam...

Families are welcome to take part in the haunted
events. Included are flashlight sightings of spooky
black catfish that swim in the inky outdoor ponds,
and gawking at pumpkin seed sunfish that live in
the aquarium tanks. Refreshments for all. Kids in
costumes will receive an extra treat.

October 27th-31st: Every Hatchery visitor wearing a costume
will receive one free mini fish food funtainer.
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Cold Spring Harbor Library
Coming up soon in the Youth Services

Department...
Registration for all programs is required.
Lego Club 3
Saturday October 20% / -
2:00-3:00pm m )
For children ages 7-12. Meet new £riends and use Ty

your imagination to build awesome creations with LEGOS!

Day o€ the Dead Sugar Skulls
Thursday, October 25% 4:30pm
For kids in grades 5-7

Create and decorate a traditional
Day of the Dead sugar skull,

Halloween Party

Saturday, October 27%

For children in grades K-2 11am

For children in grades 3-6 2pm

Come down to the library for our first

ever Halloween party. There will be Halloween
themed games, crafts, and snacks!

Halloween Parade

Wednesday, October 31°° 11am
For children ages 2-5

Come wearing your costumes and trick or treat at the library!

Space is limited, so register today!
Call us at (631) 692-6820 or visit our website, www.cshlibrary.org,

to register for the above programs.



